
From: Prosper, Terrie D.
Sent: 12/16/2010 2:14:15 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 
Loduca, Janet C. (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=J1LC)

To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Today's Letter / PG&E Statement?

Hi Janet and Brian,

Our letter to PG&E is on our website at http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/PUC/events/sanbruno.htm (Brian, 
I believe you were bcc'd when I sent it out today).

Paul Clanon shared with me that you plan to issue a
statement and that it will provide information on the lines that are impacted by 
his directive. Is this correct?

If so, can you please send me a copy when you issue the 
statement?

Thanks!

Terrie.

**************************************************
Terrie Prosper 
Director, News & Public 
Information Office 
California Public Utilities 
Commission 
(415)
703-2160 
tdp@cpuc.ca.gov
Visit the CPUC on: Twitter | Face book
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